KINGSBURY
GREEN

September 2020
Dear Year 6 Parent
Kingsbury Green Academy Open Week — 15t — 19t September

| know that parents of Year 6 pupils are anxious about making the right choice of secondary school for
their children. The Covid-19 pandemic has led to a great many changes, none more so than in schools.
Here at Kingsbury Green Academy, we want to ensure that you have all the information required to
make that decision. | therefore invite you and your family to attend one of our Open Week events,
taking place between the 15" and 19% September. These events comprise of small group tours around
the school site and an online presentation as detailed below:

Small group tours with a senior member of staff
e Tuesday 15" September between 4:30PM and 6:30PM
e Wednesday 16" September between 4:30PM and 6:30PM
e Thursday 17t September between 4:30PM and 6:30PM

These tours will provide you with an opportunity to meet staff and ask questions.

Weekend small group tours with a member of the Senior Leadership Team
e Saturday 19' September between 9:00AM and 3:00PM

For families who cannot visit on a week day, we will be conducting tours of the school all day on
Saturday 19™ September. Although members of staff will not be present, these tours will be led by a
member of the SLT.

Tours will depart every 30 minutes from the start times listed above and are by appointment only.
Please email OpenEvents@kingsburygreenacademy.com stating which date and time you would like to
attend. If you can suggest a variety of dates and times, this would help the school to satisfy as many
requests as possible. Masks are compulsory for all visitors embarking on a tour of the school. We will
also need the names of everyone attending, a contact telephone number for the group and the ages and
current primary school of any pupils visiting us. We will then contact you by email to confirm your
allocated tour time and date.




Online Principal’s Presentation

A 30 minute online presentation will be delivered via Microsoft Teams at 6:30PM on Thursday 17t
September. Please click on this link to access the event: This presentation will contain key information
on academic performance, teaching and learning and school culture. Parents of Y5 children may wish to
join this event and | would welcome questions in advance via:
OpenEvents@kingsburygreenacademy.com.

We look forward to welcoming you to Kingsbury Green Academy and hope that you will be as
enthusiastic about our school as we are once you have seen what we have to offer.

Yours sincerely

/)

Mr Jason Tudor



